
 

MIDDLE RIO GRANDE CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 
 

2017 IRRIGATION SEASON INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 

TUESDAY MARCH 28, 2017 
VALENCIA COUNTY COMMISSIONER CHAMBERS 

444 LUNA AVENUE 
LOS LUNAS, NEW MEXICO  

 

5:00 PM TO 7:00 PM

 

 
AGENDA 
 

Welcome  Beverly Dominguez Romero – Valencia County MRGCD Board of Director 
   

Pledge of Allegiance   
   

General Report of the MRGCD  Mike Hamman, CEO and Sloan Washburn, Belen Division Manager 
   

Water Delivery/Water Availability Report  David Gensler, MRGCD Water Operations Manager 
   

Endangered Species Act (ESA) Update  Mike Hamman, MRGCD CEO 
   

Review of Water Bank & Water Distribution Policies  Tanya Scott, MRGCD Water Counsel 
   

Questions From the Public  All 
   

Close   
 

 
For additional information, please contact Jeanette Bustamante, MRGCD General Office  505-247-0234 

MRGCD website      www.mrgcd.us  


